
Trinity Preschool Goes Virtual 
 
Despite the Coronavirus, Trinity Preschool continues to serve students and 
families. 
Lead teachers Jen Morris and Deb Donnelly have been in touch with students and 
making efforts to understand how Trinity Preschool can best serve their needs 
during this crisis. 
 
On March 21 they released a Resource Guide 
sharing interesting educational materials to 
places of interest, as well as local community 
resources of interest. 
 
Beginning on April 7 virtual classes begin 
focusing on specific topics and activities.  
 

Teachers will 
also be visiting 
virtually with 
each student 
and family on 
an as needed basis. 
 
Two of our students 
working from home. 
  
 


